
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 

Fredric Alan Maxwell <fredricalanmaxwell@gmail.com> 
Sunday, September 11, 201611:11 AM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 
Subject: Talk to council and mayor before October 13th? 

Inviting the USS Zumwalt to Portland 

Fredric Alan Maxwell 
2242 NE Davis St. 
Portland, OR 97232 

Copyright 2016 by Fredric Alan Maxwell. All rights reserved. 
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Request of Fredric Alan Maxwell to address Council regarding inviting the 
USS Zumwalt to Portland (Communication) 

Filed 
OCT O 4 2016 

-------

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By b ~ ~ 
/ Deputy 

OCT 1 2 2016 

PLACED ON FILE 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


